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Linda G Cox, Republican  
PO Box 2585 
Palmer, Alaska 99655 
1lindagrace@gmail.com  

907-982-7669  

1/13/2025 

Select Committee on Legislative Ethics 

Dear Chief Justice Susan Carney, 

I am writing to express my strong interest in joining your esteemed committee. As a college 
graduate with deep roots in our community, I am passionate about promoting ethical principles and 
supporting meaningful work that uplifts and serves others. 

Currently, I serve as a board member on the Butte Community Council, where I have had the 
privilege of working on initiatives that strengthen our community. My experience volunteering in my 
children’s schools has further deepened my appreciation for the importance of collaboration, 
service, and fostering positive relationships. As an active member of The Church of Jesus Christ of 
Latter-day Saints, I have had numerous opportunities to serve in various capacities, including 
teaching and mentoring others. These roles have reinforced my commitment to integrity, fairness, 
and accountability—values I strive to uphold in all areas of my life. 

I am particularly drawn to the Ethics Committee’s mission of ensuring that decisions and practices 
align with principles that promote the greater good. I believe my background in community service, 
organizational leadership, and ethical decision-making uniquely positions me to contribute 
meaningfully to your team. I am eager to collaborate with committee members to address complex 
issues, uphold ethical standards, and support the organization’s vital work. 

Thank you for considering my application. I am honored by the opportunity to apply, and I look 
forward to the possibility of discussing how my experiences and dedication can benefit the Ethics 
Committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Linda G. Cox  
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